
 
 

 

Strathcona Resources partners and valued vendors,  
 
Please be advised that effective October 3, 2023 Strathcona Resources Ltd. and Pipestone Energy Ltd. 
(“Pipestone”) amalgamated under Strathcona Resources Ltd. (“Strathcona”).  
 
At this time, we are requesting all Pipestone vendors to submit invoices relating to Pipestone assets under the 
buyer name Strathcona Resources Ltd.  
 
Existing registered OpenInvoice suppliers:  
 

To prepare for this change please note the following important instructions: 
 

 Invoices for Pipestone that were not submitted into Pipestone’s OpenInvoice can be submitted to 
Strathcona Resources. Please include all backup and provided coding from Pipestone buyers with your 
invoices. Pipestone coding will be converted to Strathcona coding internally. 

 Unapproved invoices in Pipestone OpenInvoice will be migrated over to Strathcona’s OpenInvoice so 
please do not resubmit these invoices.  

 Tuesday October 3rd: Begin submitting all invoices relating to Pipestone Energy Corp. to Strathcona 
Resources Ltd. using OpenInvoice.  

Please update invoice headers to: 

Strathcona Resources Ltd.  
Suite 1900, 421 – 7 Ave SW  
Calgary, AB T2P 4K9  

 
 
New OpenInvoice suppliers for Strathcona Resources Ltd:  
 

To prepare for this change please note the following important instructions: 
 

 Invoices for Pipestone that were not submitted into Pipestone’s OpenInvoice can be submitted to 
Strathcona Resources. Please include all backup and provided coding from Pipestone buyers with your 
invoices. Pipestone coding will be converted to Strathcona coding internally. 

 Unapproved invoices in Pipestone OpenInvoice will be migrated over to Strathcona’s OpenInvoice so 
please do not resubmit these invoices. 

  



 
 

 

 Tuesday October 3rd: Begin submitting all invoices relating to Pipestone Energy Corp. to Strathcona 
Resources Ltd. using OpenInvoice under the following area where you are now enabled: 

 

Site: Strathcona Resources Ltd. - AP 
 Department: Strathcona B2B 

 
Please update invoice headers to: 

Strathcona Resources Ltd.  
Suite 1900, 421 – 7 Ave SW  
Calgary, AB T2P 4K9  

 
 

Strathcona’s terms of payment are net sixty (60) days from receipt of the invoice for all invoices that are 
undisputed and correct, or such shorter period as required by Applicable Law.   

 
For manual invoices, please update your records to direct invoices to vendor.relations@strathconaresources.com 
and please update headers to: 
 

Strathcona Resources Ltd.  
Suite 1900, 421 – 7 Ave SW  
Calgary, AB T2P 4K9  

 
If you have any questions about these changes, please contact vendor.relations@strathconaresources.com. 
 
Should you have any questions about your OpenInvoice account, please contact 
OpenInvoiceSupport@enverus.com.  
 

Sincerely, 
STRATHCONA RESOURCES LTD. 

 
 


